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( November 24, 2010 - Newton, NC ) Competitors from the 2010 racing season can now register their car numbers and
reserve their pit stalls for the 2011 racing season.

2010 season competitors have until January 1, 2011 to reserve their car numbers and pit stalls. On January 2, 2011 all
remaining car numbers and pit stalls will become available to any competitor racing the NASCAR Whelen All-American

Series (NWAAS) at Hickory Motor Speedway in 2011.

There is no fee for competitors to register their car number, but there is a one-time fee of $100 to reserve and utilize a pit
stall. The $100 fee will guarantee the competitor a specific pit stall for the entire 2011 NASCAR Whelen All-American
Series season. The pit stall fee will be due February 1, 2011. If the fee is not paid by February 1, 2011 the pit stall will

become available to any competitor racing the NWAAS in 2011.

To register your car number and reserve your pit stall for 2011, please contact the Speedway office Monday through Friday
10 a.m. to 5 p.m. at 828-464-3655. Competitors can also contact the Speedway by email at hickorymotor@bellsouth.net.
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